
 

AGREEMENT WITH BAYERN MÜNCHEN FOR THE DEFINITIVE DISPOSAL  

OF THE PLAYER MATTHIJS DE LIGT 
 

Turin, 19 July 2022 - Juventus Football Club S.p.A. announces that an agreement with FC Bayern München AG has 

been reached for the definitive disposal of the registration rights of the player Matthijs De Ligt for a consideration 

of € 67.0 million, payable in four financial years. This amount may be increased by a maximum of € 10.0 million 

upon achievement of specific performance objectives over the duration of the employment contract with the player. 

This operation generates a positive economic effect of approximately € 30.7 million already net of € 1.7 million of 

charges due to the solidarity contribution envisaged by FIFA regulations. 
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